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Having been nominated by The Kenya Obstetrical and Gynaecological society, Prof Qureshi was 
selected to receive a FIGO award in Recognition of Women Obstetricians/Gynaecologists at the 
XXI FIGO World Congress in Vancouver, Canada .She was one of 22 women gynaecologists 
from all over the world who received this prestigious award, which was presented by the FIGO 
president   PROF SIR SABARATNAM ARULKUMARAN. 

 

 


